
 
 

 
 

PentaHealth Endocrinology closed permanently 5/30/2025 and is no longer seeing patients. 

We apologize for any inconvenience, but attempts were made to notify all patients in advance. 

For the latest information on new office locations for endocrine providers, including appointment 

scheduling phone numbers, please read below.  

 

Dr. Matthew Kane and Dr. Mariele Briones 

Dr. Kane and Dr. Briones have formed a new practice, Empowered Endocrinology of Chester County. 

The phone number to reach the office is 610-200-6613. You can also visit their website at 

www.empoweredendocrinology.com. 

 

Dr. Christopher Bruno and Nurse Practitioners, Debbie Preble and Amy Knickerbocker 

Dr. Bruno has joined Main Line HealthCare Endocrinology and will be seeing patients at their Exton and 

King of Prussia offices. Debbie and Amy will be joining Dr. Bruno at Main Line HealthCare 

Endocrinology and will begin seeing patients in September. The phone number to call for an appointment 

is 484-565-8600. 

 

Dr. Arti Patel 

Dr. Patel has joined Jefferson Health Endocrine Associates in their King of Prussia office. The phone 

number to call for an appointment is 215-997-9441. 

 

Dr. Neema Chokshi  

She has chosen to take some time off to spend time with her family. She recommends that you schedule 

with another endocrinology office at this time.  

 

http://www.empoweredendocrinology.com/

